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M E M O R A N D U M

Please be advised that effective immediately, Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center 
(TTUHSC) has suspended all international travel for students, faculty and staff through April 30, 
2020, for university-related travel. Additionally, we have advised that domestic travel only be 
approved if the travel is considered mission-critical to the health and/or welfare of the university and 
its activities. Under this guidance, we have requested that all travelers cancel impacted trips and seek 
reimbursement for applicable costs incurred.

Thank you for your assistance.
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